
Since 2018 the Kick-In Committee is 
supported by a Sustainability Working 

Group in collaboration with 
sustainability association ‘Sustain’. 

Already a lot has been 
accomplished, but there are 

still enough challenges 
ahead!

During each 
activity,  waste is 

separated into different 
streams

Participants and 
partners are actively 

informed through: Gradual 
transition from diesel 
to hybrid generators

In 2019, a fully 
vegetarian 

lunch was introduced

Stimulate use of 
reusable water bottles 

and increase visibility and 
accessibility of water taps

Are you willing to help us making          
     the Kick-In more sustainable? 

   Reach out to us or take a look at our website!

Records are kept of 
left-overs after each 

meal 

More fairtrade 
and biological food 

products

Replacing diesel by 
electric vehicles

No Time To Waste

Disposable plastic 
cups are replaced 

by rPET 

www.kick-in.nl                 info@kick-in.nl


